
• Adjournment

This meeting is adjourned in memory of Gary Richards, better known as Mr. Roadshow, who
passed away Sunday, December 17, 2023. He was a San José Mercury News transportation
columnist and a strong advocate for transportation including improving our roadways and
bringing BART to the South Bay.


